
 

 

            

 

 

 

 

New York, 2 May 2023 

No. SD78-77  

 

 

 

Excellency,    

 

In relation to the second Voluntary National Review (VNR) that Lithuania will present during 

the High-Level Political Forum this July, please kindly find attached the main messages of Lithuanian 

VNR. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

                                                   Your Sincerely, 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Rytis Paulauskas 

Permanent Representative of the Republic 

of Lithuania to the United Nations 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva 

President  

Economic and Social Council 

 

New York 


